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STATED COMMUNICATIONS: The Stated Communications shall be held at the George 

Washington Masonic National Memorial (GWMNM), Alexandria, Virginia on the second 

Thursday of each month with the additional Stated Communications for the observance of 

George Washington’s birthday on February 22, Saint John the Baptist Day on June 24, and the 

Installation of Officers on December 27. 

CALLED COMMUNICATIONS: As announced herein with the trestleboard. 

LODGE RITUAL SCHOOL: Conducted every Thursday at 7:00 PM unless otherwise noted in 

the trestleboard. All members are encouraged to attend. 

CATECHISM & EDUCATION SCHOOL: Every Thursday at 7:00 PM and every Saturday at 

10 AM unless otherwise noted in the trestleboard. 

Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Ancient Free & Accepted Masons 

101 Callahan Drive, Alexandria, VA. 22301 
Lodge Office: 703-549-9234      Webpage: aw22.org

Master’s Trestleboard As we approach the 289th anniversary of the birth of our namesake, Ill. 
Bro. George Washington, it is fitting we take time to reflect on the legacy he left 
behind. The world around us seems to be in a constant state of chaos and 
turmoil and many people seem to be apathetic, but remember my Brethren, we 
have taken solemn obligations to do what is right. We are the promoters of 
Washington’s legacy and we continue to uphold his standard of conducting 
ourselves as citizens of this great country and freemasonry.

At the writing of this message, we remain at the ten-person limit for our 
stated communications. Therefore, we will be hosting a get-together and 
educational program before the officers of the lodge conduct the stated. 
Additionally, we will be hosting a digital wreath laying at the Washington crypt 
in commemoration of his Birth. It is my greatest hope that we will see the end of 
this limitation and can return to our work in the quarries soon. 

I continue to pray that the officers and I will be able to see you all soon 
and safe, till then be well and Happy Birthday Illustrious Brother Washington!

Sincerely & Fraternity

The Master’s Message 

FEBRUARY

Michael T. Huff
Worshipful Master

Esoteric Corner | February 8th, 7:00pm
Meeting by Zoom for all members 

PROGRAM | The Legend of the Golem
by Bro. Pascal Bussière

STAY AT HOME STATED | February 11th, 7:30pm
Meeting by Zoom for all members | Officers in person only

PROGRAM | The Lodge 100 years ago

Beehive Discussion Group | February 13th, 10:00am
Meeting by Zoom for all members 
PROGRAM | Masonic Etiquette

by Wor. Daniel Froggett
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PLEASE RSVP TO RESERVATIONS@AW22.ORG

SUGGESTED DONATION $10.00

From the Secretary’s Desk 

February 11th 2021

No Meal will be Served 
before the stated

due to social restrictions

Brethren—
I am pleased to report that we have successfully certified all of 

our One Day Conferral candidates. The certification process has 
equipped these brothers with the minimum knowledge necessary to 
participate in Lodge. There is still more work to be done as we welcome 
these men into our Lodge, engage them in our activities, and continue the 
education process. Thank you to those brothers who stepped up to assist 
with the mentoring process. If you are looking for a way to be more 
involved in Lodge, please consider catechism instruction. Even if you are 
instructing from far away, the quality of a brother’s entrance into 
Freemasonry will dictate the level of his involvement over the rest of his 
life. 

Thank you to everyone who has paid their dues. If you paid in 
January, your dues card has been mailed and will hopefully arrive soon. 
For those that still owe dues, please pay as soon as possible. You may 
pay online at aw22.org or by mailing a check, made payable to AW22, to 
Alexandria – Washington Lodge, No. 22, 101 Callahan Drive, 
Alexandria, Virginia 22301. 

Please remember to keep the Secretarial Team aware of any 
changes to your contact information. Mailing and email addresses, 
telephone numbers, and spouse information are all retained in a safe 
database. We want to ensure that we are always able to remain in touch. 
If you would like to check the accuracy of your own information, please 
send an email to secretary@aw22.org. 

Sincerely & Fraternally,

Daniel E. Froggett, PM.                      Granville C. Canard  Jr.,PDDGM    
           Secretary                                                            Secretary Emeritus
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From the Quarries   From the Quarries   

This time represents the 219th annual celebrations marking 
the Birth of our Illustrious Brother Washington. While 
restrictions have made it impossible to hold our annual 
banquet, we hope you will share with us in a moment of 
reflection on the morning of February 22nd to commemorate 
this special time in the history of our country.

Happy Birthday
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Living Past Masters On The Rolls 

Trustees

1975 Donald M. Robey, PGM 
1976 James B. Stone 
1988 William A. Jones 
1991 Earl C. Million 
1992 Granville C. Canard, JR., PDDGM 
1995 George D. Seghers, PDDGM 
1996.         Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM 
1997 Walter L. Margeson, II 
1998 Philip J. Hays 
1999          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM 
2000 Terry L. Gigure 
2001 Brent N. Campbell 
2002 Daniel M. Clark 
2003 James M. Stevenson 

2004 Frank S. Skwirut 
2005 J.Thomas McMahan 
2006 Thomas G. Little 
2007 Robert G. Watkins, PDDGM 
2009 Heber C. Willis, III 
2011 John P. Olson
2012 Michael L. Bailey 
2013 Joshua D. Adler 
2014 Robert T. Weston 
2016 Stephen J. Pezzetti 
2017          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM
2018          Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM
2019 Nikola N. Nikolov
2020 Daniel E. Froggett

DENISLAV V. DANTEV ................................................................... Senior Warden

DAVID G. BELLA .............................................................................. Junior Warden

MICHAEL L. BAILEY, PM ........................................................................ Treasurer

DANIEL E. FROGGETT, PM ..................................................................... Secretary

GRANVILLE C. CANARD, PDDGM ……………………….… Secretary Emeritus

NELO A. HAMILTON, JR. ................................................................. Senior Deacon

PHILLIP A. SMART ............................................................................ Junior Deacon

PASCAL BUSSIERE .................................................................................... Chaplain

JONATHAN J. SUIDMAK ................................................................ Senior Steward

RONALD E. CRAFT .......................................................................... Junior Steward

DANIEL M. CLARK, PM .............................................................................. Marshal

SEAN P. O’SHEA ........................................................................................ Musician

PABLO A. ROCHA, PM ..................................................................................... Tiler

Craig Bogle | 2021
Daniel M. Clark, PM | 2022

Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM | 2023
Jeffrey W. C. Conn | 2024
James B. Stone, PM | 2025

Officers of Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Michael Thomas Huff, PM

Master
Cell Phone: 703-303-7951 E-Mail: master@aw22.org


